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BUGCON

SUPER

COMMERCIAL

Space and Contact Residual Insecticide Solution

Food Processors Insecticide

FOR THE CONTROL OF INSECT PESTS IN BEVERAGE, FOOD AND
MEAT PROCESSING PLANTS

 A CONCENTRATED READY TO USE SPACE AND CONTACT INSECTICIDE
CONTAINING PYRETHRUM AND PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE.  FOR THE CONTROL

OF INSECT PESTS INFESTING STORED PRODUCTS, TOBACCO
WAREHOUSES, MILLS, MEAT PACKING PLANTS, FOOD PROCESSING

PLANTS, FACTORIES, HOSPITALS, SUPERMARKETS, MOTELS, HOTELS,
HOMES, TRANSPORTATION UNITS (BUSES, BOATS, SHIPS, TRAINS,

PLANES), AND RESTAURANTS.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

GUARANTEE: PYRETHRINS  0.7%, PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE  3%

REGISTRATION NO. 20745
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET CONTENTS    L

GILLEX INC.
P.O. BOX 333, STATION R
TORONTO, ONTARIO, M4G 4C3

DIRECTIONS:  Space spray application should be carried out at
weekly intervals depending upon the rate of infestation.  Apply
Bugcon Super at a rate of 100-400 mL per 100 m3 with a machine
that produces an aerosol mist.  Ventilate the building before
re-occupancy.  As a surface spray, apply at an even rate of 2-3 L
per 100 m2.  Spray must contact insects to control.

PRECAUTION:  Product contain petroleum distillates.  Do not store
or use near fire or flame.  Wear mask or respirator and



protective clothing when applying spray mist.  Harmful if
swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through skin.  Wash thoroughly
with soap and water after handling.  Do not contaminate feed,
food, or water.  In food processing, meat packing and food
service establishments, apply only when plant is not in
operation.  Remove all food and packing materials before
treatment.  Cover all food processing services and thoroughly
clean with potable water before re-use.  Do not use in milk
processing plants or milk parlours.  Keep out of reach of
children.  Do not use near birds, fish or pets.  Do not spray on
plastic or varnished surfaces.  Do not spray closer than one
meter to fabric.  Do not use on tiled floor surfaces or rubber
backed rugs.

FIRST AID:  For skin contact, wash with soap and water.  If in
eyes, flush with water.  If irritation develops or persists,
contact physician.  This product contains petroleum distillates. 
Do not ingest.  If accidentally swallowed, do not induce
vomiting.  If patient is unconscious give him/her air.  Obtain
medical attention immediately.

TOXICOLOGY:  Treatment for the carious reactions is symptomatic.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

LIMITATION OF WARRANTY:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to
the terms set out on the label and subject thereto.  The buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

DISPOSAL:  Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the
rinsings to the spray mixture in the tank.  Follow provincial
instructions for any required additional cleaning of the
container prior to its disposal.  Make the empty container
unsuitable for further use.  Dispose of the container in
accordance with provincial requirements.  For information on the
disposal of unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of spills,
contact the regional office of Environmental Protection,
Environment Canada.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace



the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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